
May 19, 2015 !
Dear Applicant: 

The Refugee Educators’ Network was established in the 1980s to help both educators and 
refugee and immigrant families better understand each other. Visit the website at 
www.renincorp.org to see the kinds of activities the Network has sponsored.  

The Refugee Educators’ Network is proud to announce three $5,000 scholarships, 
awarded before August 31, 2015, to recipients selected by members of the Network’s 
board. To apply, send a letter (pdf format) to the above email before July 31, 2015. 

Include the following information in your letter of application: 

Legal name, address, email address, phone number 

Are you a refugee or immigrant? Is your parent? Or your grandparent? Give details, 
including year of arrival, country of origin, and language(s) spoken.  

Your background, educational level, and aspirations 

How a scholarship will be used to help you achieve your educational goals 

Have you or your family benefitted from the work of the Refugee Educators’ 
Network (including Heritage Language Programs) between 1980 and 2015? Give 
details. 

Priority will go to those whose parents or grandparents arrived in the US as refugees, 
asylees, or immigrants between 1975 and 2000, and to those who have benefitted from 
the work of the Refugee Educators’ Network.  

!
Sincerely yours, 

!
Judy Lewis, Chair

Refugee Educators’ Network, Inc.

916 987 0761      jlewis6537@yahoo.com     www.renincorp.org   

http://www.renincorp.org

